
 

-----Original Message----- 

From: BMSDC Planning Enforcement Team Mailbox 

<planningenforcement@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>  

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 4:44 PM 

To: BMSDC Planning Area Team Green <planninggreen@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: BDC Planning Consultation Request - DC/23/05870 - HSE  

 

Good afternoon 

 

Please be advised that The Planning Enforcement Team have no live cases at this address. 

 

Thanks 

James 

 

James Thurkettle 

 

Technical Support Officer - Development Management  

 

 


